
I oppose this bill. It will turn law abiding CHL holders into criminals by creating a maze of no go zones and will make having a CHL 
nearly useless.  CHL holders are overwhelmingly highly trained, responsible gun owners who only want the ability to protect 
themselves and their families. This bill is a gross overreach and will unfairly punish law abiding Oregonians. Please vote no.


